
Community Relations Committee 

CRC 

Meeting Notes 

May 19, 2015 

 

The May  meeting of the CRC committee was held May 19th in the annex.  Those 
present were Janet, Gwen, Diane, Nancy, Ron, Bill B., Tony, Ruth S., Bob and Billie. 

 

Unfinished Business 

 

Again, the Hurricane Seminar was reviewed, and Gwen has the pamphlet 
updated.  It will be printed in time for the program, June 13th, and is already in 
our newsletter.  The time will be from 2-4 in our ballroom.  Roland Garcia and 
Home Depot have confirmed they will be there.  Diane will bring the water and 
cookies, and Billie will bring four $25 gift cards from Home Depot as door prizes.  

Our Health Fair will be the next Saturday Talk, September 12th from 2-4 in the 
ballroom.  We will be discussing further plans to be announced.  This is a very 
good program and we are expecting a great turnout! 

 

New Business 

 

We discussed a compliance policy for parking violations in our neighborhood. 
Details are still pending. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting 
will be June 16th at 10 a.m. in the annex. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Billie Velazquez 



 

 


